
• Please do not drive your car to the airport. Use public transport.

• Some flights may be delayed

Civil Aviation Bureau

Due to the increased number of flights during this period, some
arrivals or departures could be delayed at Tokyo International and
Narita International Airports. Thank you for your understanding.
We regret any inconvenience this may cause for air passengers.

• If catching a flight, ensure that you allow extra time
 before your flight when arriving at the airport

To All Users of Tokyo International Airport and Narita International Airport

Airports Congested from October 19 (Sat.) to October 26 (Sat.)

Due to visits by foreign dignitaries, especially on October 22 and
23, major traffic restrictions will be in place on the Metropolitan
Expressway, in central Tokyo and around the airports for an
extended period, and therefore, traffic congestion will be expected.

Please refrain from driving your car to either Tokyo International
or Narita International airport during this period and use a train,
monorail or other form of public transport instead.

Airport security has been strengthened since September 13 (Fri),
including more extensive security screening at Tokyo
International Airport, Narita International Airport and all other
airports in Japan.
All passengers are advised to arrive at the airport well ahead of
their flight time.


